SEP £ 5 1930

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No., 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W, Fay

Vice President

Nuclear Power
231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwaukee, Wl 53201

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of revisions to procedures (EP 2.0, 4,0,
5.0, 6.0, 7.0, and Agpendices B, C, D, and 1) which are portions of the
Point Beach Nuclear Plant Emergency Plan, by your letter dated July 31,
1990, This revision was received in our office on August 6, 1990.

We have reviewed the changes to the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Emergency
Plan and determined that they are consistent with the requirements of
10 CFR 50.54(q) and do not decrease the effectiveness of the emergency
plan. These changes are, therefore, acceptable.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy
of this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any juestions regarding this letter, please contact
Mr. James E. Foster of my staff at (708) 790-5655,

Sincerely,

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

See Attached Distribution
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Distribution

cc: G, J. Maxfield, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
Virgil Ldmcbﬁe, Chief
Boiler Section
Charles Thompson, Chairman
wWisconsin Public Service Commission
Leroy E. Conner, Acting Administrator
Wl Div. of Emergency Government
Teri L. Vierima, Chief
Radiation Protection Section
Wl Department of Health and
Social Services
R. Erickson, NRR,EPB
0. Bement, FEMA RV
R, LaFreniere, RIII




